
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

FROST CITY ALDERMEN WILL NOT HAVE A REGULAR BUSINESS                                                                              
MEETING AT 6:00 P.M MONDAY MAY 03, 2021 AT CITY HALL,                                                              

100 N. GARITTY ST. 
  

                                              
 
I hereby certify this notice is posted in City Hall on Friday April 30, 2021 at 4:00 P.M. pursuant to the Open Meetings Act, 
(VTCA, TX. GOVT. CODE, Title 5-A, Chap. 551, Vernon Supplement, 1994). 
 
 
        
Terry McGill, City Secretary 
 


